
	
Last	Saturday,	The	Messenger	was	kind	
in	publishing	my	letter	to	the	editor	
praising	its	photographer,	Joe	Duty.		
Today,	Skip	Nichols,	former	editor	of	the	
Messenger	for	quite	some	years	and	who	
returned	to	his	home	state	of	
Washington	a	few	years	ago,	sent	a	
letter	of	praise	as	well,	which	is	
appreciated.		Praise	and	thanksgiving	
always	has	a	place	in	the	public	domain!	
	

	
	


